
  

From: D R   

Sent: 2025/02/14 2:35 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]My comments 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Regarding application for minor variance 

Section 45 of the planning Act. R.S.O. 1990 c.P.13 

Hi I live in 8 Glengrove Ct, Brampton, ON L6S 1Z3, Canada my name is Dinora Roca I been living 

here over 15 years.  

  

I totally disagree with this. If the law has already its standards why they are trying to build it. From 

my point of view is gonna block my view. I think a lot of people are living in that house # 2, because I 

saw a Uhaul truck moving around 3:00 AM. If they have nothing to hide why to move at 3:00 AM. As 

well the look of my street it will change significantly.  

I DON'T AGREE with the garden suite. 

I spoke with other neighbors and they don't agree either. 

  

Please take into consideration my voice. I always pay on time my property taxes. 

If they are a bit over the measurements this application should be denied. 

  

Thank you  

Dinora Roca  

  

 


